
Glastonbury residents,
To help keep alcohol away from minors- the local

prevention council GCAP has purchased liquor stickers
which are used to date and seal any open bottles of

alcohol. 

We have purchased additional Deterra bags which are
used to safely dispose unused medications at home. 

These items can either be mailed to your home or we
can arrange a pick up date at Youth and Family Services.

Please contact the substance abuse prevention
coordinator Mirela Mujcinovic at 

Youth and Family Services.
860-652-7531

Mirela.Mujcinovic@glastonbury-ct.gov


